April 6, 1987

Mr. Edward Korkoian

Chairman of the Parish Council
St. Hagop Armenian Church
2207 Belleair Road, #D-22
Clearwater, Florida 33546

Dear Mr. Korkoian:

Mr. Robert Dorian, the son of Nubar Dorian, a prominent
Armenian writer in New York City, is now residing at 2690
Drew Street, #918, Clearwater, Florida 33519 - tel. 813-798-
3770 (residence) and 813-531-8744 (business).

We suggest that you contact Mr. Dorian at the above
address. It would behoove your parish to encourage Mr.
Dorian's active involvement and participation in your
parish community and its functions. Likewise, we feel that
he would appreciate being invited to an upcoming parish or
social event and given a warm reception from the parish
council members.

We are placing his name on our mailing list for our
monthly publication "The Armenian Church" to keep him

informed of Armenian community life in general and Diocesan
activities.

May the Lord bless you and your loved ones, always.

Prayerfully,

Archbishop Torkom Manoogian
Primate



